
        
 

In Memory of Glendale Police K-9 
 

Ronin 
 

 
 

E.O.W ~ June 20, 2013 

 
Glendale Police K-9 Ronin was fatally wounded during the 
apprehension of an armed suspect.  His valiant efforts protected the 
lives of Glendale Officers and citizens during this violent incident.   
 
Ronin, who was the Glendale Police Departments newest K-9 was 
twenty-three months old and had been with the department for only 
three short months.   
 
He is a Holland born Belgian Malinois. We are deeply saddened by 
his loss.   
 
Information regarding a memorial for Ronin will be provided in the 
coming days. 
 



     

Officer Wes Zygmont and K-9 Ronin  


